
 

 

 
 
 

 

Year 6  
Virtual Open Evening  

September 2021 Intake 
Greenfield Community College would like to invite you to our Virtual 

Open Event.   

If you are interested in joining our safe, secure and successful 

learning community in September 2021, then please join our 

VIRTUAL Open Evening ONLINE from Thursday 24th September, you 

can access a detailed tour of our school via the school website 

www.greenfieldschool.net  

If this does not answer all your questions then please email 

contact@greenfieldschool.net to make an appointment to either 

chat with Miss Davis or have a short tour of the school. 

http://www.greenfieldschool.net/
mailto:contact@greenfieldschool.net

